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Dear Minister 
 
Reorganisation of Swansea Valley Schools 
 
As you will be aware, the Authority has been conducting a review of the original Swansea Valley Schools 
proposal. 
 
Officers of the Authority will be in contact with your department to discuss aspects of process, but I 
wish to request a meeting with Ministers to examine the options and outcomes of the recent 
consultation, as a number of responses and alternative proposals have been raised from the 
communities affected.  
 
We would also wish to discuss the potential funding implications/options and how Welsh Government 
can support our endeavours to obtain the best outcome for the communities. 
 
The meeting would be with myself as Leader, Deputy Leader and relevant Cabinet member. 
 
I am mindful the meeting request may require referring to another Minister, but would appreciate your 
consideration as to the most appropriate arrangement. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Leader of the Council 

Jeremy Miles MS 
Minister for Education and Welsh Language 
 
 


